Consulate General of the Philippines
MIGRANT WORKERS OFFICE

Sy, e Dubai & Northern Emirates, United Arab Emirates

MWO Dubai Advisory No. 25, series of 2023:
Observance of UAE Holiday

Following the announcement of the Philippine Consulate General in Dubai &
Northern Emirates UAE, the public is hereby informed that in observance of Mawlid
(Prophet Muhammad’s birthday), the Migrant Workers Office will be closed to the
public on 29 September 2023, Friday.

Those requiring emergency assistance may contact the following:

Consular matters (e.g. passport, | +971 4 220 7100

notarial, civil registry, etc.)

ATN Matters (non-OFWs) +971 56 501 5756

Job Order/Contract Verification / | +971 50 652 6626

OFW Pass

ATN matters (OFWs) +971 50 558 5538 /+971 56 353 5558
mwo.dxb.atn@gmail.com

MWO Dubai’s operations will resume on 02 October 2023 (Monday).

For the public’s information and guidance.

et

JOHN RIO A. BAUTISTA
Labor Attaché

25 September 2023




